
Walter Clemence 

From: Tim Rau [patriottdr@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 2:54 PM
To: Walter Clemence
Subject: smart meters
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10/15/2012

Dear Sir,  
 
I am a customer of F.P.L. and have received a notice to install a smart meter at my home of 
which I have declined to have installed...these meters are direct violation of the Fed and state 
wire tapping laws and a violation of my 4th amendment rights. We are in dire need of officials 
such as your self to stand up for our rights and protect our liberties. Please do what u can to stop 
these smart meters and be a true representative of the people, Thank you for your attention to this 
matter. 
 
Tim Rau 
Callahan Fl 


